
 

13 November 2009 

Devonport Your local police station: 
 

New Deals for Communities 
7 Marlborough Street CRIME.
Devonport 

 
 
Crime figures for the period 6th November to 13th November 
are down from 20 crimes reported last year to 10 this year. 

Plymouth 
PL1 4AE 
Tel. 01752 568254 These include: - 
General enquiries: 08452 777 444 One theft from motor vehicle a white transit van parked in 

Granby Street overnight 6/7th November, window smashed to 
gain entry and large number of CD’s stolen. 

Meet your neighbourhood 
policing team: - 

A drugs warrant was executed in Cannon Street, one person 
arrested and a quantity of heroin seized. 
 Sgt. Sid Siddall 
Anyone with any information on the above can contact the team 
or anonymously to Crimestoppers on 0800 555111. 

PC Phil Dinwoodie 
PC Warren Marks 
PC Cher Dunbar  
 

Anti-social behaviour incidents recorded in the same period in 
2008 were 13 compared with 8 for this year. 

PCSO Tracie  Bellerby 
PCSO Martin Critchlow 

 PCSO Phil Strong 
 PCSO Mark Whiddon 

PCSO Clare Worcester 
Crime prevention.  
Sarah German and officers from the team were at Mecca 
Bingo on Weds 4th November offering advice on doorstep 
scams and daytime burglaries. 

The Devonport Neighbourhood Police 
website can be viewed here. 

Sat 14th November  For further information concerning 
Devon & Cornwall Constabulary and 
issues in and around your 
neighbourhood, please visit our web-
site: 

You Decide! Safer Cleaner Greener Event 
All NDC residents are welcome to attend this event where you 
will vote to decide which projects will win. All projects aim to 
make Devonport safer, cleaner and/or greener. You will hear 
more about each project on the day. www.devon-cornwall.police.uk
Please arrive at 1pm on Saturday 14th November, Cowlin 
Marquee, Plymouth Albion, Brickfields 
 
Sat. 21st November 
Police and partners day in Devonport Park between 10:00 - 
16:00. 
Day full of action, including visit by police helicopter. 

http://neighbourhoodpolicing.devon-cornwall.police.uk/BCU-1632/Sector-1653/NB-1657/Pages/default.aspx


 

 
The Neighbourhood Team represented by Sgt. Siddall was at the 
Remembrance Parade in Devonport Park on Sunday 8th 
November, Sgt. Siddall and Superintendent Sumner(on behalf of 
DRC Partnership board members.) laid wreaths  
 More photos on the website. 
The Neighbourhood Team were also present at the North Corner 
ceremony on Thurs 11th November. 
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The Bobbies on the Beat steering group met on Weds. 7th October and set the following priorities for the 
team for the following 6 weeks: - 
 
1. Drug dealing and use. 
2. High profile policing to combat anti-social behaviour,  

with emphasis on ‘on street drinking’. 
3. Control of dogs. 
 
The next meeting of the Bobbies on the Beat Steering Group is on Wednesday 18th November at 5.00pm at 
Brickfields Sports Centre, Devonport. 
 
 
 
 


